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I am against the proposal to lift the restriction in public area (like parks) to allow temporary
camping/homeless camps to be set up. This does absolutely nothing to fix the problem, and just
shows the complete incompetence of our elected (and publicly paid) officials to come up with real
long term solutions. This group of officials have destroyed downtown and now appear to have their
sights set on other areas of the city. My message is - come up with real solution that actually creates
solutions to our problems - don’t pass the problem onto someplace else.
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